
June 1st 2021 

Re: BOS Meeting 6/2/2021 Agenda Item 3a 

 

Dear Supervisors, 

I am writing to express my support for the memo submitted by the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group in regards to 

the Chapter 22.18 Cannabis Land Use Ordinance. I am in full support of the recommendations outlined by CCAG. 

I do not support a 10% expansion on RL or AG  zoned parcels. Additionally, I am not in support of the Planning 

Commission recommendation for a 2 acre cap.  

The list of concerns are numerous and have been outlined quite clearly by the constituents, environmental 

organizations, multiple businesses, Mendocino County Sheriff’s Department and cultivators. The people of Mendocino 

County have spoken in clear opposition to a 10% expansion.  

I believe that the recommendations put forth by the Covelo Cannabis Advocacy Group are a reasonable and viable 

option that should be given serious consideration by the BOS.  

 

Thank You, 

Linnet Lockhart 

Covelo  

 


